RE: House bill 2970 and 2971
Dear House Committee Members,

At dulcederm we employ three licensed estheticians. We are striving to pay living wages to five
employees. Small businesses have been hit hard over the past few years.

HB2970: Please restore the ability for estheticians in Oregon to return to using devices
commonly used in the esthetics industry.

HB2971: We strongly support abolishing the Certified Advanced Esthetics Board. Return the
regulation back to the Cosmetology Board for a balanced approach to issues that affect our
license holders, facilities, and our industry.

Our team is continually seeking ways to improve their skills and provide the best service
possible. Education is important to us. Earning a living is also very important to us.

Sincerely,

Tk Sullivan

Tamara Sullivan

Facility Owner and Esthetician
dulcederm Beaverton
tamara@dulcederm.com
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